"On the Street and in the Classroom"

paid \$1000 with check 1130 on 4-26-22

April 16, 2022

Dear Lillian,

Thank you very much for your support of our L.E.A.D. program and the generous Rotary donation of \$1,000. We will be directing this to the training of officers in Texas and the Fort Worth area so they can deliver an evidence-based drug, violence, and bullying prevention curriculum to children, K-12.

L.E.A.D. is classified as a 501 (c) (3), EIN # 47-247-1572, by the standards of the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). Therefore your donation maybe deductible to the extent allowed by the law. This receipt is for your records.

I would also welcome your feedback and input. I can be reached on my cell phone at 609 468 6284 and look forward to speaking with you.

Thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,

John Lindsay

John Lindsay Chief Operating Officer Development L.E.A.D.